
Re-Entry Governance Subcommittee 
June 3, 2020 

3:30 p.m. 
 
Attendees: Dr. Lorrie Rodrigue 
  Kathy June (Secretary) 
  Matt Correia 
  Kristin Larson 
  Kristen Bonacci 
  Meredith Walsky   
 
Dr. Rodrigue welcomed the members of the Governance subcommittee and explained that the 
purpose of their group was to have oversight of the "big picture", as well as to outline the 
verbiage for the plan to provide context. 
 
Members also agreed that the Governance group would need to develop an introduction to the 
plan that conveyed an overall vision and purpose for the entire Re-Entry Plan. 
 
Other topics discussed included parent communication, health and safety of all students and 
staff, financial implications, social/emotional aspects, and the facilities (such as sanitization and 
ventilation, etc. 
 
Also discussed were the surveys that would be sent to parents, staff, and students (Grades 7-
12). 
 


